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Please don't eliminate mail-in ballots in Oregon. I am an elderly woman, and I don't 

drive much these days, so mail-in voting is very helpful to me in particular. I also think 

voter turnout is likely to be much better with mail-in voting, and I think the more folks 

who vote, the better. Thanks, Lorraine 


